PARTS

Nelely:N)) SERVICE BULLETIN

No.63/15
MAY 1963
TO: ALL ROOTES GROUP DEALERS
SUBJECT : SHORTING OF MAP LIGHT HOT LEAD

MODEL: SUNBEAM ALPINE SERIES III

It has come to our notice that isclated cases of shorting
of the map light hot lead has ocurred at the glovenbox metal
gurround,

Willall dealers cooperate in checking this point on P.D.I
or at 1000 mile free service. The glove box surround should
be removed and a relief filed into the metal work at point of
contact with the live lead of map light,

This modification has been carried out in production

and a chassis number break off will be issued in the near
future,

Pl~ase bring this to the attention of all service
personnel concerned,

ROOTES MOTORS INCORPORATED

Kenneth Langridge
General Service Manager
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